
 
 

Report on ‘Swachhta Pakhwada’  

at 

 ICAR – Indian Institute of Oilseeds Research, Hyderabad 
(December 24, 2020) 

As per the directions from the council, ‘Swachhta Pakhwada’ activities are being conducted at 

ICAR-IIOR. The activities scheduled for December 24, 2020 were conducted at IIOR: Video 

conference on value addition on linseed, and linseed technologies by Dr. Anand Zanwar (2.00 

PM), Scientist, AICRP-Linseed. IIOR scientists participated in the program and informative 

discussions on value addition were held. Swachhta Pakwada posters were also displayed to create 

awareness of Swachhta.  

Video conference: Expert talk on Linseed Technologies and discussions 

 

 

 


